
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 May 2006 

16. AKAROA STREET/HILLS ROAD INTERSECTION SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to proceed to final implementation of safety improvements at the 

intersection of Hills Road and Akaroa Street. 
 
 The Board resolved that the matter lie on the table until its meeting scheduled for 19 April 2006. 
 
 


